Good News
Christian Ministries

December, 2012
Dear Friends in Christ,

As we prepare for another holiday season with family and friends, we rejoice in the knowledge that we
belong to a much larger family ......the family of God. We pray that you feel a part of that family, too.

This past year has held many challenges for our GNCM family. We greatly miss our brother, the late
Rev. Don Crisp, whose voice you heard each Sunday for over two years. Don loved spreading the Good
News and he loved this ministry. In the short time that he was with us, his messages had a great impact
on many listeners, for which we will always be thankful. Please lift up his wife, Trish, and their family
in prayer as they face this first Christmas season without his physical presence.

We are truly thankful, however, that God has raised up a wonderful team of four enthusiastic preachers
to carry on the broadcasts that Allen began almost 12 years ago. Enclosed is a fridge magnet with a
recent picture of Juliet, Brent, and George (standing) with Allen and Brian (seated). We are including
this as a gentle reminder to pray for each of them and for the spreading of God's teachings by means of
these radio broadcasts. Because of modern technology, we are excited to report that our audience is
increasing dramatically, and the programs are now reaching people world wide, with many additional
listeners in the US, Russia, Germany, and 12 other countries around the world.

God is using GOOD NEWS IN THE MORNING to bring the good news of Jesus Christ to those who
don’t know him, and encourage the faith of those who do know him. Your financial support not only
makes this possible, but makes you co-labourers with us in sharing this message. Thank you! Thank
you for your faithful support throughout this year. Thank you for obeying God's call to support GOOD
NEWS IN THE MORNING.. Without your generosity this ministry could not survive. We pray that,
with your continued help, many more will respond to the message of the saving life of Jesus Christ.
You can give by sending a cheque to Good News Christian Ministries, Box 184, Rideau Ferry, Ontario,
KOG 1WO0 or you can donate on line at www.GoodNewsInTheMorning.ca .

On behalf of the Preaching Team and the Board of Directors of GNCM, we wish you and yours the
peace and joy that can only be found in our loving Saviour throughout this holy season and in the new
year.

Sincerely,
The Board of Directors of the GNCM
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Dr. Allen D. Churchill

Spiritual Director
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Alma Carter Churchill

Chairperson
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